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11th May, 2022 
 
 

PQ 19376/22  To ask the Minister for Health if, staff working in the HSE will continue to be 
permitted to carry out other work in the private and voluntary health sector given the easing 
of Covid restrictions; if so, the reason for same; and if he will make a statement on the matter. 
-Louise O'Reilly 

 

Dear Deputy, 

I refer to your recent parliamentary question above which was sent to the HSE for reply.  

I have liaised with colleagues and have to advise that we are unsure of the information that 
the Deputy is seeking.  I contacted the Deputy’s office, and left a message and also emailed my 
query.  We are asking could the Deputy provide more clarity re the question to assist us with 
the response.  

To advise the Deputy that any HSE staff who were redeployed during COVID have now 
reverted to the HSE.   

If the Deputy wishes to submit a second PQ seeking more clarity we are happy to respond.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Marie O’Sullivan 
National HR 


